Village News

This month we had several
community gatherings including a
Community Dinner, our monthl
Discussion’Forum, a Fireside Chat,
our monthly TEVA Meeting and a
Special Gerieral Meeting, all of these
went well. ) )
We also welcomed Cherie Menzies
as an Associate Member and Sharda
and Tony, Emma and Jason as Full
Menlnbers, congratulations to all of
ou!
lso a reminder that the
Membership Renewal emails have
been sent out this week.
And a very warm welcome back to
Jesse Brampton!
We have a new section in the
newsletter for the monthly rainfall
statistic that Sarah R has kindly
offered to do.

THANK YOU!

» Thank you to Alan for his latest

edition to the newsletter!

* Thank you to everyone that attended the
SGM!

» Thank you to Sarah R for her rainfall
statistics addition to the newsletter!

In Ecovillage development news,
Steven Cole has gotten a roof
installed on his home, vehicle

access has been created for lots 305,
306 and 307 and drainage work has
started in Pod C, the drainage trench
on the Hillside has been re-dug and
will need some more work to be.
completed, Stephen Cole is helping
with planning the drainage.

The maintenance list is being
updated and will be recirculated to
the community for feedback soon.
A new bore pump is beln%
purchased and a water filter system
and a UV disinfection unit is béing
urchased for the Community
itchen and BBQ area water supptg.
Two fresh quotes are being source
for The Shed fascia board repair
which is scheduled for early in the
next financial year and thdt is all
the information | have been able to
collect for this month, best wishes to
everyone in July!

* Thank you to Steven Cole and Ilan for
holding the fireside chat!

* Thank you to lan Kingston for his ongoing
support at the village!

* Thank you to Dave Forsyth for fixing the
water problem!




“We have around us numerous natural resources. Used wisely and with care, they can
enhance our lives, at little or zero cost to the environment. My interest and focus is on
integrating just a few of those resources for domestic use.”

- Alan Marshall




Local Information & Resources

We have so much
information on the
local area and many
local resources and
attractions available to
us here on the Tasman
Peninsula or Turrakana.
Beauty and natural
diversity surround us
including waterfalls,
deep sed caves, rugged
coastlines, 300" metre
high sea cliffs

blowholes, caves
tessalated rock
formations and
heritage listed convict
sites.

Turrakana is also home
to many animals
including brush tail
possums, wallabies,
wombats, bandicoots,
sea eagles, Australian
fur sedls, pengulns
dolphins, migrating
whales, enddangered
swift parrots and
endangered
wedge=-tailed eagles.
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Businesses in the Village
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Web Design and Development Services
Webilicious
Websites that work well on all
devices and browsers.
Baking by Hannah Advertise your business here...

Sweets and baked goods made
with love (and sugar!) to order.



